Opportunities?

During the Fetteresso Elders’ Retreat 2024 (September 13-14) there will be time set aside to
identify and consider perceived “opportunities” for advancing God’'s kingdom within the
congregation and across the community. This could equate to developing existing activities
or practices, or moving into entirely new things altogether. As ever, our aim is to discern where
and how God is calling us to act, and being responsive and obedient to those calls.

Although elders serve within many activities and organisations across the church, and
throughout the town, we recognise that there are clearly limits to our combined reach and
understanding. If you feel that God is inspiring you with regards an obvious potential
opportunity for us to further advance His kingdom, please use this platform to share this with
us by no later than Friday 6" September.

During the week submissions can be made via the church office, or on a Sunday to
Lesley Clark, Janice Boggon or Linda Lawton.

Whilst we cannot promise to discuss all submissions on the day (especially if there are large
numbers) having them a week in advance may help us prioritise areas / themes to look at first,
and ones to follow up at subsequent session meetings.

Brief Description of Perceived Opportunity:-

Name:-

How best to contact you if we wish to request further clarification or information:-



